
New Path strives to include easy-to-prepare, quality food items in its food bags. Thank you for supporting Barrow County’s 

food-insecure students by collecting the food items pictured here for New Path’s Weekend Food Bag Program.  

We are thankful for you!  

tifanie@newpath1010.org    www.newpath1010.org  


